
 

 St Mary's Road, Ealing, London W5 5RF   |   +44 (0) 20 8231 2468 

 

June 18, 2021 

 
To 
Prof Prasun Chakrabarti 
Provost and Institute Endowed Distinguished Senior Chair Professor 
Techno India NJR Institute of Technology 
India 
 

Dear Prof Chakrabarti, 

I feel glad to mention that the following students of BTech (Electronics and Communication Engineering) 
have been selected under my supervision as main guide and Dr Vivek Jain (Techno India NJR 
Institute of Technology as Co-guide to pursue 45 days Summer International Research Internship 
online mode due to COVID (July 1, 2021 – August 14, 2021): 
 
Topic: Self-Sustained IoT enabled Smart Farms 
 
 
 
 

 

 

I look forward to their successful completion and one SCI or Scopus indexed publication out of the work. 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

Dr. Husnain Sherazi, PhD, SMIEEE, MACM, MIET, PGCert  

Assistant Professor, 

School of Computing and Engineering, 

University of West London, 

St Mary’s Road, London W5 5RF, 

United Kingdom. 

E-mail: sherazi@uwl.ac.uk 

 

 

Sl.No Name of Candidate Roll Number 

1 Abhay Upadhyay 18ETCEC001 

2 Om Prakash Kumawat 18ETCEC008 

3 Ajay Gour 18ETCEC301 

4 Apex Sharma 18ETCEC002 
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